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Dorothy Gunn STATE OF ILlINOIS
Clerk of the Board Pollution Control Board
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

RE: Falcon Waste & Recycling, lnc/ Jo’Lyn Corporation, Petition for Adjusted
Standard,

8/30/04

Dear Dorothy Gunn,

In a generation that needs more recycling and less waste, it has been a breath
of fresh air to see a company such as Falcon Waste & Recycling, Inc., create
new markets from products that were unwanted. I live in Harvard, and have
driven on a driveway paved with their product. I know it has been there several
years, lasting through numerous seasons with various weather conditions and it is
still holding up today. This driveway is proof that the material is not a waste
when manufactured into Eclipse Dust Control.

Thanks for your time,
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